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Sharon Craig

From: Heather Barton
Sent: 17 January 2020 14:35
To: planning
Cc: Environmental Health
Subject: RE: Consultation on planning application 3/2020/0008  The Judge Walmsley Hotel, 

Whalley Road, Billington BB7 9TP

Environmental Health have considered the application and request further details with regards to the use of the 
external areas i.e. approx. times and length of use  within the areas to establish the full impact that the application 
would have on the neighbouring property . 
Kind Regards  
 
Heather Barton  
Head of Environmental Health Services  
01200 414466 
 

From: Jane Tucker <Jane.Tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 January 2020 15:24 
To: blparishclerk@outlook.com; LCCHighways (lhscustomerservice@lancashire.gov.uk) 
<lhscustomerservice@lancashire.gov.uk>; Adrian Dowd <Adrian.Dowd@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Environmental Health 
<EnvironmentalHealth@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; planning.liaison@uuplc.co.uk 
Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2020/0008 The Judge Walmsley Hotel, Whalley Road, Billington BB7 
9TP 
 
 
Please will you let Adam Birkett have your comments on the above planning application? (Please respond 
to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO Adam Birkett) 
 
The application is for a change of use of a public house (use class A4) to children’s day nursery (use class 
D1) 
 
Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2020%2F0008 
 
 
Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA 
Tel 01200 414499   email planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 


